
 

Happy Summer!
Negotiations Survey Update:

The negotiations survey has gone out. Please make sure to have your voice heard.

It has also been brought to my attention that the link at the end of the survey does not work. I am
including a link in this email. The negotiations team along with the comp and benefits committee
are asking for your input. What would YOU like to see in our contract? Click on the link below to
give them your ideas. This link is for members only, but you can use it more then once. The team
is also inviting you to share your proposals in person at OEA on July 10th and 11th. More details
will be coming.

Proposal Link: https://forms.gle/Mnu4fXRHDwFcNPqQ8 

Have a great summer!

Kathy Poehling
OEA President
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